2006 New Zealand Alumni Convention SPECIAL EVENTS/ANNIVERSARY

Posted by : admin

Posted on: 2006/7/28 5:00:00



Dear University of Canterbury Alumni,

We are delighted to announce that there is a new early bird rate for the 2006 New Zealand Alumni Convention to be held from 5-8 November in Wellington, NZ. Please see http://www.canterbury.ac.nz/alumni/events/nzac_2006.shtml for more information on the Convention and how you can register.

Please forward this email on to other NZ university alumni you know. Alumni details may be updated at http://www.canterbury.ac.nz/alumni/update.shtml or by contacting the Alumni Office, ph: +64 3 364 2344, fax: +64 3 364 2679, email: alumni@canterbury.ac.nz.

With best wishes, from the Alumni Office

Chanel Hughes
Alumni Relations Manager
The Alumni Office
Level 5, Registry
University of Canterbury
Te Whare Wananga o Waitaha
Private Bag 4800
Christchurch
NEW ZEALAND

Ph: +64 3 364 2913 Fax: +64 3 364 2679 www.canterbury.ac.nz

Page 1 / 1